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25th February, 2016
Dear Byrne Wallace,
I am writing to express my interest in your Summer Internship programme. Perhaps, your company is seeking to recruit someone that can grasp complex concepts, roll with the punches and contribute to company’s success. 
I am very flexible, joyful and hardworking individual. I have completed a Bachelor’s Degree in Irish Law and also done a post-graduate degree on Masters of Law (Global Legal Studies). My main interest lies with Family Law and Child Care and Protection matters. I am very interested in the work of TUSLA and various family organisations.

To express my interest, as part of my one year Master’s Degree I have written a dissertation on ‘Child Protection: When is the State Allowed to Intervene?’. My work examined problems within family and I have produced and excessive report on child abuse in it. In addition to that, I have studied Human Rights and another Family Law module as part of my post-graduate study. 

I wish to train and become a solicitor in the area of Family Law. However, I do not limit myself only to that; I also enjoy other areas of Law such as Criminal Law or Tort Law and other Civil Litigation matters. I have gained some experience in advocacy and presentation and some litigation skills during my time of study. 

I am very fascinated by your company and very excited to see that you are recruiting interns, because your firms practice reflects my own interests and therefore I hope to become part of it through Summer Internship programme. I am eager to learn more and gain experience in problem solving and advance one step further with my career. I am prepared to work hard and dedicate myself fully to produce best results possible. I am confident, that I can make a significant contribution to your company’s success. 

I wish to thank you for taking your time to view and consider my application. I look forward to hearing from you soon.
Kind Regards,

Lina Oksaite.

